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Dear Parents, Carers, and Members of the St Giles’ School Community, 

I write further to previous correspondence about our plans to move towards 

federation. Since the last update in October 2024, our working party has 

been busy undertaking initial actions to explore this idea in greater depth. As 

you can imagine, there is a lot of process and formal procedure to follow. 

As part of our commitment to transparency and collaboration, we are 

holding a Consultation Meeting for you to express your views and ask any 

questions you may have about the proposed federation with Riverview. 

Date: Tuesday, 29th April 2025 

Time: 09.00 hrs 

Venue: St Giles’ Infant School 

This meeting is an important part of the formal consultation process, and we 

encourage all parents and carers to attend. It will be an opportunity to learn 

more about what federation would mean for our school, your children, and 

our community. 

If you are unable to attend but would still like to ask questions or provide 

feedback, please contact us via email at:  

Federationconsultation@stgiles.surrey.sch.uk 

We look forward to welcoming you and hearing your views as we move 

through this exciting phase of development together.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Daniel Beck 

(On behalf of the Federation Working Group)  
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